
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  

I am requesting funding for the Boys and Girls Club in Miami Gardens project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Boys and Girls Clubs of Miami-Dade Inc, located 

at PO Box 330219, Miami, FL 33233.  

 

The funding would create a Boys and Girls Club in Miami Gardens, which would operate at Skyway 

Elementary. This Boys and Girls Club would provide support to children at Skyway Elementary, 

Miami Gardens Elementary, North Gardens High School, Lake Stevens Middle School, Lakes 

Stevens Elementary, Barbara Hawkins Elementary, Miramar High School, Carol City Middle, and 

North County K-8 Center. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress  

 


